
Good afternoon, 

 

I am a 15 year Realtor and 5th generation Portlander. I have owned rental properties and 

have come from a line of privileged families who have benefited from home ownership and 

the mortgage interest deduction. The wealth gap is too big in Oregon - we need more changes 

that will help bridge this gap and I believe this bill is one way to do so. My family makes more 

than $250,000 so I'll be directly impacted, and I'm still in support of this bill.  Those of us who 

are financially well-to-do need to contribute to the housing crisis and I'm willing to do my 

part. Please consider passing this bill. Thank you, 

 

Jennifer Lundstrom 

 

 

      

Jen Lundstrom 

Principal Real Estate Broker 

Meadows Group Inc., Realtors 

503-449-5537 

www.JenLundstrom.com  

 

 

 

 

Virus-free. www.avast.com  

 

http://www.jenlundstrom.com/
https://www.avast.com/sig-email?utm_medium=email&utm_source=link&utm_campaign=sig-email&utm_content=webmail&utm_term=link
https://www.avast.com/sig-email?utm_medium=email&utm_source=link&utm_campaign=sig-email&utm_content=webmail&utm_term=icon

